Upper St. Clair High School
Class of 1967 Reunion – October 5, 6, 7, 2018
UPDATE
The number officially coming to the reunion has definitely picked up! Thanks for your response.

So far, 57 classmates have registered, many with a spouse or partner. More come in every day. Keep up the momentum!

DIRECTIONS FOR REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT ARE BELOW:
1.       Go to the website usc1967.com  - http://usc1967.com
Select “Registration” from the menu or scroll to the registration contact form and fill in your name, email address, and then, IN THE COMMENTS SECTION, LIST SPECIFICALLY WHICH OF THE FOUR ACTIVITIES YOU WILL ATTEND AND HOW MANY PEOPLE WILL ATTEND EACH ACTIVITY. This is important. We must have an accurate count for each activity. Some of you have skipped this step, which results in us having to contact you to find out. Once you have added all your information in the registration, select the “Send” button.
2.       Send your check to Jim Douglass right after you register – Payment information is located below the registration form! This is important since it takes time for checks to clear. Final number and payment balance are due to Crowne weeks before the actual weekend.
DEADLINE: AUGUST 31!
ATTENTION!!! 
REUNION DATABASEOF NAMES AND EMAIL ADDRESSES 

WILL BE ACCESSIBLE TO ALL CLASSMATESON AUGUST 26TH
OPT-OUT OPTION: If you wish to keep your information private, you must let us know by August 25th – Reply to this Email and put in the subject “OPT Out”    

The class database willonly be visibleto classmates who follow the directions below, not to the general public.
TO ACCESS DATABASE, FOLLOW THE DIRECTIONS BELOW:
You may register to access the class database immediately but we will not activate your account until August 26th. http://www.usc1967.com/classlist/register.asp
Or go to the website http://usc1967.com and select the “Lock Icon”[image: image1.png]




 in the top right of the page. This will be the login page and you may register by selecting the “Register” Link on the bottom left of the login page.

If you cannot make the reunion, you can still contact long lost friends through email. If you are coming, please reach out to others and encourage them to come, too. Maybe all it would take is a word from you! 

Looking forward to seeing you in October! 

Reunion Committee

